
 

 

Block W5, Regent Street  
 Streetscape Improvements 

 
  

Westminster City Council in partnership with The Crown Estate is 

improving the streetscape surrounding Block W5, Regent Street 

 

Cleaner, safer and brighter environment for all users 

As part of the streetscape improvements being undertaken by Westminster City 

Council, the public highway along New Burlington Street, Regent Street and New 

Burlington Place is to be upgraded. 

The works include: 

 Repaving footways on the northern side of New Burlington Street and western 

side of Regent Street with natural York stone;  

 Increased pedestrian space in New Burlington Place featuring new York stone 

paving flags and a raised granite sett area; 

 New trees and planters in New Burlington Place; 

 Revised vehicle loading layout in New Burlington Place; 

 Resurfacing the carriageway in New Burlington Street with hot rolled asphalt; 

 Improving street lighting, and 

 Improving surface water drainage. 

Block W5, Regent Street  
 Streetscape Improvements 

 

90% of materials from this site are recycled or re-used  

For general information, please contact: 
Peter Bennett, Project and Programme 
Manager, on 
0207 641 2920 or e-mail 
pbennet@westminster.gov.uk 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience that may be 

caused and we will endeavour to keep disruptions to a minimum. 

Further information is available by scanning the QR Code above. 

Thank you for your patience. 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 Programme dates:  June 2015 – November 2015     
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

For information about the works 
On-site, please contact: 
Ciaran Ward, Project Manager, on 
0207 692 8816 or e-mail 
ciaranward@murphygroup.co.uk 

mailto:ciaranward@murphygroup.co.uk

